
FOR Parks is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization  
whose members raise funds for the benefit of all  

Roseville (MN) parks and recreation facilities. 
Our projects for 2024-25 include contributions toward adding 
accessible playground equipment at Lexington Park, helping to 

replace the legendary Puppet Wagon, and continuing the funding 
of the “Blooming Boulevard” on Lexington Avenue.

RAISING MONEY FOR 
YOUR PARKS

friendsofrosevilleparks.org

2025 

Beverage Vendor 
Opportunities 

Friday, September 19, 2025 

6-10PM    21+EVENT    RAIN OR SHINE
OUTDOORS AT THE ROSEVILLE OVAL

Raising Money for YOUR Parks

BEER   WINE   CIDER   SPIRITS 
FOOD TRUCKS   GAMES   LIVE MUSIC

For Beverage Vendor opportunities, please contact Mary Holt 
marys.holt5@gmail.com, 612-723-9292 

Thank you in advance for your 2025 participation!

tappedanduncorked.com  beverage vendors



Beverage Vendo Opportunities 5.    Provide a high-resolution logo by email to 
tappedanduncorked6@gmail.com for use on the 
event website and in promotional materials.

6.    Promote Tapped & Uncorked and your participation 
through your website, email & social media.
 

FOR Parks will provide:
1.  10’ x 10’ vendor space that will include:

a.     One 8’ table & two chairs
b.     One canopy tent, upon request, if vendor is 

not providing own.
2.     Access to hand-washing stations in accordance with 

heath standards.
3.     Ice.
4.    Two event tickets for staff to enjoy beverage sampling 

(excluding VIP tent beverage samples).  Additional 
tickets for staff may be purchased for $10.00 each. All 
staff at the event must have a ticket.

5.    Event permits/licenses, marketing and promotions 
materials, security, toilets, entertainment, and event 
logistics.

6.    Optional stipend for the provision of sampling 
beverages.

a.     Beverage Vendor must submit an invoice for 
the stipend payment for receipt on or 
before October 31, 2025.

b.     Invoices not meeting the October 31, 2025 
deadline will result in the stipend being 
donated back to FOR Parks to further 
develop and enhance Roseville’s parks.

The 11th annual Tapped & Uncorked will be held on Friday, 
September 19, 2025, from 6:00-10:00pm (rain or shine) 
at the Roseville OVAL, 2661 Civic Center Drive, Roseville, MN. 
This fundraising event includes samplings of locally crafted 
beer, wine, cider, non-alcoholic beverages, and 
distilled spirits (in a separate tent). In addition, there is live 
music, food trucks and free games like Human Foosball and 
Corn Hole.

Anticipated attendance:
• 750 - 900 total attendees (21 years and older)  
• 200  VIP (spirits tasting) attendees

Participating Beverage Vendors are asked to:
1.    Provide a selection of beverage samples to an 

anticipated crowd of 900 attendees for all but distilled 
spirits where the estimated attendance is 200 
attendees.

2.    Staff the sampling booth with one or two beverage 
vendor representatives.

3.    Deliver all beverages for sampling to the event and set 
up per event schedule.

4.    Provide booth items including signage, promotional 
materials, cooling tubs, a 10x10 tent, with or without 
business logo. If you do not have or wish to provide your 
own tent, a tent will be provided upon request. Beverage 
vendor staff are responsible for setting up their own 
booth and signage; if FOR Parks is providing the tent 
this will be done for you, including a banner with the 
business name.
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